
CURRENT OPPORTUNITIES AS OF 01-03-2023 

Beginning in 2023, the HRBT Expansion Project will begin the construction of 22 

vertical buildings on the project’s North and South Islands. The scopes of work 

involved will include a General Contractor to oversee the work, in addition to 

multiple trades, including and beyond: 

▪ Vertical Construction

▪ HVAC

▪ Electrical

▪ Mechanical

▪ Elevators

▪ Ventilation

▪ Plumbing

▪ Fire Suppression

▪ Metal Fabrication

▪ And more!

Any interested DBE/SWaM vendors should email Elonda Mackey, DBE/SWaM 
Manager at Emackey@hrcpjv.com and compliance@hrcpjv.com

mailto:mkates@hrcpjv.com



